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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

December 13, 2020

Christmas Music & Flowers 

Planning to make a donation for Christmas flowers 
or music?

It is important to note if your donation is given in 
memory of or in honor of loved ones; print names 

clearly. Minimum donation $25.00

The deadline for receiving donations is 
Monday, December 14.

 A listing of names will be included in the Christmas 
bulletins. 

Please fill out the form below or email the office. 

http://cogsdunedin.com/
christmas-music-flowers 

 	 Hanging of the Greens
Good Shepherd will be decorating for Christmas 

on December 20th right after the 10:00 am 
service. 

All Hands Needed! 

 

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45
Meeting ID: 244 298 105

This week’s readings…
13-Dec Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud 
14-Dec Ezekiel 35-36, Psalm 86, Revelation 7
15-Dec Ezekiel 37-38, Psalm 87, Revelation 8
16-Dec Ezekiel 39-40, Psalm 88, Revelation 9
17-Dec Ezekiel 41-42, Psalm 89:1-18, Revelation 10
18-Dec Ezekiel 43-44, Psalm 89:19-52, Revelation 11
19-Dec  Ezekiel 45-46, Psalm 90, Revelation 12



Celebrations
Birthday:
      Dec. 14	 Noel Powell
	 Dec. 14	 Lucy Jennings
	 Dec. 16	 Judy Ratliff
	 Dec. 16	 Elena Goletz
	 Dec. 17	 Christine McLaughlin	
	 Dec. 18	 Elizabeth Hopwood 
	 Dec. 18	 Llora Wonder
Anniversary:
	 Dec. 15	 Marc & Cathy Jacobson

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of Dec. 13th 
Austin
Cinda H.
Dell
Jan
Jill
Pam
Laurel B.
McLean
Bob M.
Brian S.
Cam B.
Ted H.
The Week of Dec. 6th
Baby Bradley
Indra E.
Laurel B.
Brian S.
Cam B.
Ted H.
Joe H.
Sophia 
Claire
Betty F.
Janet S.
Jill

Daisy S.
Pam
Diane
Ray & Jackie L.
Dell
Kimberly
Lauren B.
Kay P.
Christopher J.
Paula
The Week of Nov. 22nd
Laurel B.
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R.
Trish S.
Liz N.
Sarah R.
David Q.
David B. & Family
Betty F.
Helene Y.
Gail R.
Bobbie
Angie P.
Brian S.
Cam B.

Lauren B.
Kay P.
Meaghan O.
The Week of Nov. 15th
Annie S.
Ellen
Billy
Paul
Colette
Heather S.
Charlene L.
Larkin Family
Joe H.
Ted H.
Dan S.
Brian S.
Angie P.
Ray L.
Gail R. 
The Week of Nov. 8th
Shirley A.
Jesse M.
Vince
Chuck F.
David H.
Dan S.

Ted H.
Brian L.
Eric W.
Marie C.
John B.
The Week of Nov. 1st
David H.
Pat C.
Bob & Lucy M.
Raymond V.
Joe H.
Betsy G.
Kelsey L.
Cam B.
Ted H. 
Brian L.
Brian S.
David H.
Dan S.
Kay P.
Jesse B.
The Week of Oct. 25th
Jeff and his sons
Mason
David H.
Brian S.

Dan S.
Ted H.
Diane A.
Ray L.
Arik & Nichole S.
Joe H.
Diane & Gloria
Damien
All americans in election 
season
The Galan Family
Caroline 
Pauline
Pat C.
Mary H. & Family
The Week of Oct. 18th
Linda D.
Barb & Dick H.
Vickie E.
Donna
Victims of Hurricane 
Delta
Betty F.
Michael M.
Jenny H.
Pauline S.

Monday 
 Zoom ID: 818 

6819 1040 

Thursday 
 Zoom ID: 810 

8235 9176

Virtual 
Coffee Hour

Why not come join 
the fun?

Please join us after 
each service on 
Sundays for Virtual 
Coffee Hour on 
Zoom.	        
	

The Card Ministry is in need of cards...
Birthday, Get Well, Thinking of you, 

Christmas and blank cards. 
You can drop them off in Kirk Hall or the office. 

Attn: Dawn

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off in 

Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 4pm. 

Tech HELP Needed
Upgraded live-streamed services have been a huge 

blessing! In order to continue this ministry long term, 
a “tech team” is being formed to schedule and share 

responsibilities. If you are comfortable with using 
simple apps on a computer or tablet and interested 
in serving as part of this team, with training, please 

contact Carey Cherivtch ASAP!

FARM WORKER FAMILY CHRISTMAS GIFTS

Response to our appeal for Christmas gifts for the 
farm workers and their families at Resurrection 

House, Dade City, has been wonderful. The deadline 
is December 14.

 
You have given a wide variety of gifts from self care 
items, toys, books, sports balls, etc. We also have 
received over $500. in donations from parishioners 
and $100 from the Women of the Church. We have 
purchased online shirts for men and women, toys 
and jackets for children, sports balls, and much 

more.


